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WCOutreachCEm Resource

From: LindemanJW@aol.com
Sent: Saturday, February 25, 2012 11:03 AM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: Safe storage of nuclear waste

I am writing to urge the Nuclear Regulatory Commission to seek hardened cask storage of nuclear wastes.  Any other 
method is terrifically unsafe, given the length of life of nuclear materials.  Living in Amherst, MA, we are downwind just 
about 20 miles from Vermont Yankee.  Even marginally unsafe storage is VERY unsafe, given the poor management of 
Vermont Yankee.  The entire Boston metropolitan area is not much further "downwind."  How much of New England, how 
many lives, are you willing to gamble on in order to provide some marginal economy in storage costs?  Thomas 
Lindeman, 224 Spencer Drive, Amherst Ma 01002. 
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